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RE: SECTION 38 ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 1994 –  
TRAFFIC CALMING SCHEME

TRAFFIC CALMING ALONG THE L4209,  
KILLEA ROAD, DUNMORE EAST.

Waterford City and County Council proposes to undertake the 
construction of a traffic calming scheme in the form of a Pedestrian 
crossing with a raised table area to facilitate a safe crossing point 
along the L4209 at the junction of The Fairways and Lighthouse Way. 
The scheme includes the narrowing of the junction into The Fairways 
to allow for easier pedestrian crossing and the construction of a new 
footpath to this controlled crossing point.
The implementation of the traffic calming scheme will create a safe 
environment for all road users with a strong emphasis on non-
motorized road users including pedestrian access to the primary 
school and the church.
The drawing is available for inspection on the Council’s website  
www.waterfordcouncil.ie under “Public Consultations”. However a 
copy of the drawing and details of the proposal are also available on 
request from Aideen Jacob, Administrative Officer, Roads Department 
at the email address below or by contacting 0818102020 from 
Wednesday 27th September, 2023 to Tuesday 24th October 2023. 
The Council will consider any submissions or observations made in 
writing regarding the proposal. Submissions should be lodged with 
Aideen Jacob, Administrative Officer, Roads Department, Waterford 
City & County Council, Menapia Building, The Mall, Waterford or by 
email to ajacob@waterfordcouncil.ie to be received before 4.00pm on 
Wednesday 8th November, 2023.

Gabriel Hynes, 
A/Director of Services,
Roads, Water and Environment.	 27th September, 2023.


